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PRESS RELEASE: 2020-964

Contigo Kids Cleanable Water Bottles Voluntary Recall

The Department of Public Health and Social Services would like to inform the public of a voluntary recall
for Contigo Kids Cleanable water bottles because of reports of the water bottle’s spout detaching, which
poses a choking hazard to children. Contigo has reccived a total of 427 reports of the spout detaching,
including 27 spouts found in children’s mouth.

This voluntary recall involves Contigo Kids Cleanable water bottles and replacement lids that were given
to consumers as part of the August 2019 recall of this product. The base and cover of the clear silicone
spout will always be BLACK. Only black colored spout base and spout cover models are included in this
recall. Contigo is printed on the rim and along the front near the bottom of the bottle. The water bottles
come in three sizes (13-ounce, 14-ounce and 20-ounce) and four colors (solid color, graphics, stainless
steel, and stainless-steel solid colors). The water bottles were sold individually as well as in two-packs
and three-packs.

The Department has not received any local report of injuries or illnesses associated with the use of the
recalled commodities. Consumers who have purchased the items listed above are urged to return it to the
place of purchase or have the option of obtaining a full refund or replacement by contacting Contigo by
either calling their number at 1-888-262-0622 or visiting their website at www.gocontigo.com/recall or
www. gocontigo.com.

For any questions, please contact the Consumer Commodities Program at the Division of Environmental
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